
 
Safety Tips & Precautions for A.C.E.S. Workshop 

 
The health and safety of Logan University’s faculty, staff, students, patients and 
all camp participants is our top priority. Specific protocols are necessary to ensure 
a successful A.C.E.S. Workshop that safeguards the well-being of all those 
involved.  
 
Please review the following measures:  
 

▪ Masks. Face masks will be available to A.C.E.S. Workshop participants, 
faculty and staff involved in A.C.E.S. program. 
 
▪ Hygiene. Hand sanitizer, hand wash stations and sanitizing wipes will be 
provided.  
 
▪ Cleaning and sanitization. Logan routinely cleans and sanitizes campus 
facilities. 

 
We encourage all participants to practice regular handwashing and to stay home 
if they are sick, or have recently had a close contact with a person with COVID-19.  
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. We look forward to a safe and 
healthy experience! 


